On behalf of the Save General Brock Park and STOPP committees, plus the citizens of Burlington who care about environmental stewardship, I want to thank the City Council for its new vision in the Capital Budget Proposed Guidelines and the Current Budget Directions. We are particularly heartened to see in Part 3 the stated direction of implementing policies and developing partnerships to green this city.   
However, what is particularly pleasing is not only seeing these policies and guidelines stated in principle, but also seeing the City Council has the will to implement them with actual dollar allocations to support them.  When we see it recommended in the 2008 Current Budget that $240,000.00 be allocated to the Strategic Land Purchase account, and also 10% of the actual receipts from cash in lieu funding, we realize that we have a new City Council which is serious about environmental stewardship.  We applaud this new direction, and we applaud this new City Council.  

If you vote to support both these recommendations, we will feel confident that the leadership of this city will take us forward to a greener, more sustainable Burlington with a higher quality of life for us all. 
